
Old Apostolic Lutheran Church of Vanderhoof Sunday Service Update 

 

 

 June 6, 2020 

The board of trustees, with guidance, has put together a plan for the congregation to return to 

attending church services. This plan is based on current provincial orders. 

The plan has enough occupancy for approximately one third of the congregation to attend church each 

Sunday. Seating in the sanctuary will be spaced so each family can safely distance. 

Church services will begin at 11:00 AM with the church doors being open 20 minutes before service and 

closed 20 minutes after the service has ended.  

Access into the building will be limited to the East entrance. The phone patch services will be in place for 

all those that are not attending church and will be  sent out in its current fashion.  If you have been ill or 

may have been exposed, please stay home. If you are not comfortable  attending church due to health 

or illness concerns, the phone patch will remain available.  Parents or others are asked to attend to 

small children that cannot understand physical  distancing. Please talk to your children about physical 

distancing and inform them of the current guidelines in place.   

All those attending church services are asked to abide by the following Provincial guidelines:  

  1. The number of people in a confined area at any time must be limited to allow for  adequate 

distancing between households.  

  2. A 6 foot distance must be maintained between household groups at all times.  

  4. No food or drink shall be served. This includes all drinking fountains, coffee pots etc.   

  5. Refrain from hand shaking 

  6. Sanitize your hands upon entry of building 

Groups will be asked to clean and sanitize the building after the Sunday they attended. 

Sunday school will not be held at church. Please continue Sunday school at home.  

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact the board or the preachers.  

 


